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10/01/2025  11:19:022024/5742/P OBJ Anthony John 

Stuart Jennings for 

Bloomsbury 

Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee

We consider a Kee-Klamp handrail rudimentary and would deface this landmark building and the new handrail 

should be in the style of the existing handrails.

We do not consider additional lighting appropriate in an environment in which light pollution should be 

reduced, not increased.
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